

## 3031 17th Street South • Moorhead, MN 56560 • (218) 236-2990 • Fax: (218) 236-2368

November 27, 2019

TO: Superintendents of Member School Districts

FROM: Robert Wheeler, Executive Director

RE: Joint Powers Board Election Balloting

The ballots for the Region I Joint Powers Board election are enclosed. Please distribute them to your current school board members. The summary background information about the candidates is included with each ballot.

After your school board members vote, please collect the ballots and mail them to our office in the enclosed envelope that has been provided for your convenience. The ballots must be received at the Region I offices by 12/27/19.

Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions. Thank you for your assistance and the participation of your board members in this election process.